
June 11, 2013 
 
 
Terracon Consultants, Inc. 
ATTN: Gary A. Ganson, CIH, CSP 

Radiation Safety Officer 
18001 W. 106th Street 
Olathe, Kansas 66061 
 
SUBJECT:   REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has initiated the technical review of Terracon 
Consultants, Inc., renewal application of NRC License 15-27070-01 dated February 27, 2013, 
and additional information is needed to continue the review process.  Please provide the 
following information within 30 days of receipt of this letter.  Make reference to mail control 
number 580111 when providing your response. 
 

1. Condition 21 of the current license states:  “The licensee is authorized to conduct 
portable gauge user training as a commercial service provider in accordance with the 
commitments made in letter dated June 11, 2009.”  The renewal application dated 
February 27, 2013 did not request this authorization.  State if Terracon Consultants, Inc. 
wants this authorization to be listed in the renewed license as described in the               
June 11, 2009 letter (enclosed).  

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
  /RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
Docket:  030-32176 
License:  15-27070-01 
Control:  580111 
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